ORANGEVILLE CHORUS DIVA ARTICLE –  FALL 2006

We at Orangeville Chorus have had great fun with the Divas Wanted campaign!!

In September, 2005 and again this past fall, we launched our membership drive by offering four weeks of vocal training—in the barbershop style.  

We downloaded the Diva logos and made business cards, which were left at various businesses around the area as well as at a performance in August.  “Catchy” flyers were printed with the Diva logo front and centre, and the pertinent contact numbers and relevant information included.  Articles were submitted to local papers letting people know that Orangeville Chorus was looking for members who might want to discover their inner diva!!   Even if they weren’t looking to become a diva themselves, it certainly caught their interest.

When prospective members came out the first night, all partners in the membership committee were on hand to welcome them.  Chorus members were encouraged to wear their nametags and join in the welcoming process.  Many newcomers commented on the positive experience they encountered.

Name badges were prepared ahead of time for people who had contacted a member of our Chorus and extras were available for those who showed up at the last minute.  They included a small Diva logo in keeping with the theme! 

Folders were available for messages from the director and presidents, sheet music and pamphlets-- they also had stickers on them including the logo.

The Divas Wanted CD was available on a sign-out basis to provide everyone with an idea of what Sweet Adelines is all about!

From this campaign we had seven members join our Chorus last year, and five out of ten this year.  The membership committee even presented each new member with a tattoo when they received their pins!  We have taken the campaign as it was offered and enjoyed using it to our advantage!!

